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Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
18-19234 

Date sent 
30/10/2018 

Subject 
Services and Payment by Results 

Details of enquiry 
1. In 2017/18 which services have moved from PbR (Payment by Results Tariff) to variant contracts and what 

type of contract  
a) Aligned incentive 
b) Shared risk 
c) Capitated fee 
d) Block type 
e) Other (please describe) 

2. What is the total value of variant contracts as a proportion of total? 
3. What is the proportion of services in value that have moved to non PbR contract in 2017/18? 
4. In 2018/19 which services are being considered for new non PbR contracts and what type of contract  

a) Aligned incentive 
b) Shared risk 
c) Capitated fee 
d) Block type 
e) Other (please describe) 

5. What is the total value of variant contracts as a proportion of total? 
6. What is the proportion of services in value that have moved to non PbR contract in 2018/19? 

Response Sent 
1. In 2017/18 which services have moved from PbR (Payment by Results Tariff) to variant 

contracts and what type of contract  
a) Aligned incentive 
b) Shared risk 
c) Capitated fee 
d) Block type 
e) Other (please describe) 
This Trust does not currently have any contracts on a PBR basis, and does not have plans 

or a strategy to introduce this. 

2. What is the total value of variant contracts as a proportion of total? 

All (100%) of our contracts are ‘variant’ 

3. What is the proportion of services in value that have moved to non PbR contract in 
2017/18? 

No services moved from or to PBR in 2017/18 
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4. In 2018/19 which services are being considered for new non PbR contracts and what type 
of contract  
a) Aligned incentive 
b) Shared risk 
c) Capitated fee 
d) Block type 
e) Other (please describe) 
We are not aware of any contracts being considered for move to PBR 

5. What is the total value of variant contracts as a proportion of total? 

All (100%) of our contracts are ‘variant’ 

6. What is the proportion of services in value that have moved to non PbR contract in 
2018/19? 

The Trust does not have any plans to move any services to or from PBR in 2018/19 


